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The purpose of this policy bulletin is to inform all Job Center staff that 
the Notice of Approval of Transitional Medicaid Extension (W-560R) 
and the Congratulations! (W-562A) forms are now obsolete. 

  
 The automatic coverage period for the Transitional Medicaid 

Program was recently extended from six to twelve months. As a 
result of this change, Transitional Medicaid extension requests are 
no longer necessary at the end of the first six months.  

  
 Form W-562A was used to inform Transitional Medicaid participants 

nearing the end of the six-month automatic coverage period that they 
may be eligible for an additional six-month extension. Form W-562A 
included a Quarterly Report/Application form used to determine 
eligibility for the extension.   

  
 Form W-560R was used to notify participants that their six-month 

Transitional Medicaid extension had been approved.  
  
 The Medical Insurance and Community Services Administration 

(MICSA) is currently developing a new Medical Assistance Program 
(MAP) notice. The newly created MAP notice will be sent to inform 
individuals who have had their Cash Assistance (CA)/Medical 
Assistance (MA) cases closed for employment reasons that they will 
be receiving extended Medicaid coverage for twelve months. 

  
 Job Center Directors must ensure that all versions of forms W-560R 

and W-562A and their multilingual equivalents are removed from 
circulation and recycled.  

  
 Effective Immediately 



            PB #09-82-OPE 
                                                           

 
 

Attachments: 

W-560R Notice of Approval of Transitional Medicaid 
Extension (Rev. 11/29/04) (Obsolete) 

W-560R (S) Notice of Approval of Transitional Medicaid 
Extension (Spanish) (Rev. 11/29/04) (Obsolete) 

 Please use Print on 
Demand to obtain copies 
of forms. 

W-562A Congratulations! (Rev. 3/6/01) (Obsolete) 
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